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From: Lisa Campbell
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Cc: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: Resignation / Transportation Commission
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 1:07:48 PM

You don't often get email from lisa@lisa-campbell.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Christopher and Sarah,

I am resigning from the Ann Arbor Transportation Commission, effective immediately, owing
to graduate school and professional commitments that preclude my ongoing attendance. 

I am deeply appreciative of your efforts to support city boards and commissions. Thank you
for your service, and I hope our paths may cross again in the future. 

Best regards,
Lisa Campbell
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